
 

 
 

UNIQUE INDENTIFICATION AUTHORITY OF INDIA 
 PLANNING COMMISSION  
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

 
Sub - Extension of time for submission of bids in respect of RFP on  

“Hiring of Data Center Space & Facilities for Unique Identification Authority of India 
(UIDAI) at Delhi/ NCR”  

(Ref. No. A-11016/88/2010/RFP-DC&F-UIDAI) 
 

Based on discussions with the prospective bidders during Pre-Bid conference on RFP for 
“Hiring of Data Center Space & Facilities for Unique Identification Authority of India 
(UIDAI) at Delhi/ NCR” the date of submission is extended to 28th September 2010. All 
other details about submission related to time and place remain unchanged.  
 
Prospective bidders may look out for the next corrigendum which will be issued shortly. 

 
 

Sd/- 
Ajay Nandan 

For Deputy Director General 
UIDAI, New Delhi 

Phone: 011-23752670 
 

Please visit  http//uidai.gov.in for further details. 
 

 


